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Photo Society exhibit of workshop, photo walk and road trip images 

 

 The Photo Society will showcase images from workshops, photo walks and road 

trips at a special exhibition to be held in March and April at the John F. Seiberling 

Gallery in the offices of the Conservancy for the Cuyahoga Valley National Park.  

 Workshops, photo walks and road trips have provided opportunities for great 

photography. You can go to www.cvps.org to see an archive of galleries from these 

events.  

All Photo Society members are invited to submit photographs to be considered for 

inclusion in the exhibit. Twenty-five will be selected. 

 Photos for the exhibit must have been taken in conjunction with any Photo 

Society workshop, photo walk or road trip. Each photographer may submit up to five 

images for consideration.  

Photographers will provide prints of those images selected for exhibit. The 

Conservancy will pay for framing and matting. Photographers may choose to offer their 

prints for sale at the Gallery. 

Submission deadline is Friday, February 13, 2015. Images to be considered must 

be submitted as JPEGs to cvpsexhibit@gmail.com.  

 

More specifics: 

 Only CVPS members may submit images. 

 Images must have been created in conjunction with a Photo Society workshop, 

photo walk or road trip.  

 Up to five images may be submitted by each photographer. 

 Images must be submitted by email sent to cvpsexhibit@gmail.com. 

 Submission deadline is Friday, February 13, 2015. 

 Images must be submitted as JPEGs, no more than 1200 pixels on the longer side, 

in sRGB color space. 

 Metadata for images must include the photographer’s name, contact information 

and the approximate location of the image. 

 By submitting, the photographer agrees the work may be displayed to the public 

online by CVPS. 

 Photographers whose work is selected for the gallery exhibit agree to provide a 

print 14” on its longer side on larger paper suitable for framing. 

 The Conservancy will provide matting and framing. 

 The Conservancy will collect a 40% gallery fee for any images sold as a result of 

the exhibit. 

 The framed prints that are not sold will be the property of the photographer at the 

conclusion of the exhibit. 

 Any questions regarding the project or these guidelines may be sent to 

cvpsexhibit@gmail.com 
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